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Minutes Of Business Meeting 
Held On Saturday August 10, 2024 

 

The Business Meeting of August 10, 2024 was held at the American Legion Post 
14 building located at 1301 E. Greenville Street in Anderson. The meeting was 
preceded by a social hour with coffee and donuts. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:03 a.m. by Commandant Julie Harper. Eleven 
members were in attendance.   

Opening Ceremony –  
Post Colors and Pledge of Allegiance   
POW/MIA Tribute 
Field Music – Marines' Hymn sung by membership 
Opening Prayer – Jeremiah Palmer 

Roll Call of Detachment Officers –  
Commandant Julie Harper – Present 
Sr Vice Cmdt Jacquie Myers – Present 
Jr Vice Cmdt Steve Graham – Present 
Judge Advocate Buddy Ferguson – Present 
Jr Past Cmdt Hadji Harper – Absent 
Chaplain Jeremiah Palmer – Present 

 
Minutes of Previous Meeting –  

Jonathan DenHartog read the minutes of the last business meeting held on 
July 13, 2024.  The minutes were seconded by the membership and ac-
cepted. 
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Paymaster's Report –  
The Financial Report for the month of July was read by Paymaster Lloyd 
Cornelius. The report was accepted as read pending final audit.   
Pass the hat brought in $58. 

 
Report of any sick or distressed member or member’s family –  

-Larry Williamson reported his grandson that was involved in an accident 
while driving a firetruck is recovering. Continue to keep him in our prayers. 
-Jeremiah Palmer’s daughter Tonya is going through some medical issues. 
-Buddy Ferguson’s wife not feeling well. 
- Remain vigilant with Covid It’s going around.  

 
Officers' Reports –  

Sr Vice Cmdt – Ready for Fish Fry 
Jr Vice Cmdt – Christmas dinner December 14, 1PM at Carson’s. 
Judge Advocate – Buddy Ferguson discussed giving out membership cards 
to help bring in new members. 
Past Commandant – No report at this time. 
Standing Committee – No report at this time. 

 
New Business –  

Buy a banner at a reasonable price. 
 

Good of the League –  
Fish fry fundraiser will be held at Firestone from 10am-3:30pm.  
 

Closing Ceremony –  
There being no further business to come before the Detachment, a motion 
was made and duly seconded to adjourn to meet again on Saturday, Septem-
ber 14, 2024. The motion carried. The Sgt at Arms retired the colors and 
Chaplain Palmer gave the departing prayer. The meeting was adjourned at 
10:05 a.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jonathan DenHartog 
Adjutant 


